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THIS WEEK @ DPC
SUNDAY,

NOVEMBER 20
ESL, 8:30am,Youth Room

Worship Service, 10:15am, Sanctuary

MONDAY,
NOVEMBER 21

Monday Night Prayer LifeGroup, 7pm
Room 117

WEDNESDAY,
NOVEMBER 23

Men's Breakfast, 7am, Cafe
Ladies Bible Study, 9:15am, Fireside Room

Youth Ministry, 7pm, Youth Room

THURSDAY,
NOVEMBER 24

Bible Quizzing, 6:30pm, Chapel Foyer
Young Adults, 7pm, Youth Room

FRIDAY,
NOVEMBER 25

Mom's Group, 9:30am, Gymnasium
Arabic Church Service, 7pm, Chapel

SATURDAY, 
NOVEMBER 26

Saturday Morning Prayer, 8:30am
Fireside Room

SUNDAY,
NOVEMBER 27

ESL, 8:30am,Youth Room
Worship Service, 10:15am, Sanctuary

First Sunday of Advent



We are so happy that you’ve joined us this weekend! If there’s anything we can do 
to help you feel more at home with us, please let us know by filling out a connection 

card and dropping it in the offering bag or at the welcome desk.

WELCOME TO DPC

DPC WEEKLY E-NEWSLETTER
Every Friday we send out an e-newsletter with everything you 

need to know about what's happening at DPC! 

Want to receive this?  Email the church office:
office@deerparkchurch.ca

Come join us for our Women’s Ministry Christmas Party 
to kick off the holiday season! A perfect event to bring a 

friend to; enjoy supper together and enjoy a musical 
with the Christmas Story clearly laid out. 

Sign up at the welcome desk or by emailing 
womens@deerparkchurch.ca

Today is the last day to sign-up!

THE KAIROS COURSE

Monday evenings Jan 16-Mar 6 (excluding Feb 20)
Saturday Mar 11, DPC Youth Room, $99

Register here: 
coursemanager.simplymobilizing.com/courses/view/ca 

"Kairos Central Alberta"

The Kairos Course is an exciting nine lesson interactive 
study of the purpose and plan of God from Genesis to 

the end of the age. Questions? Contact Anna:
annakwoodland@gmail.com

CUBA MISSIONS TRIP NEEDS
Steward and Gail Van Male are planning a mission trip to 

Cuba at the end of January. If you are able to help, medicine 
is extremely needed. Everything should be in small sizes for 

weight concerns. Please call Gail with further questions: 
403-318-8089

-Low dose aspirin
-Regular aspirin

-Tylenol
-Travel size bug spray 

(mosquitoes and dengue 
rampant)

-Polysporin
-Small cough syrup

-Cough suppressant in pills
-Children’s Tylenol and Advil

OUR NEXT BAPTISM SERVICE IS NOVEMBER 27

THE CENTRAL ALBERTA PREGNANCY CARE 
CENTRE CHRISTMAS PRODUCTION

Thursday, December 1 @ 7pm
Friday, December 2 @ 7pm

Saturday, December 3 @ 2:30pm & 7pm
The Red Deer Memorial Centre - 4214 58th Street

Free to attend (thanks to generous sponsors) but tickets 
are required, rush seating, family-friendly event

The Central Alberta Pregnancy Care Centre is excited to 
present a new Christmas musical production. "A Baby 
Changes Everything" tells the story of three imagined, 

troubled seekers who almost slept through the first 
Christmas, and the children who woke them in time to 
experience the life-changing miracle of the Incarnation. 

A mix of beloved carols and original theatrical songs 
of testimony brings the Biblical Christmas story to life. 
The challenge is clear, the theme is timeless, and the 

time is now; will we go down in history as a people with 
no room for their King? This production is a fundraising 
event for the CAPCC Maternity Home, which provides 
a nurturing home supporting a healthy pregnancy and 

positive parenting.

Tickets are available now at the Central Alberta 
Pregnancy Care Centre, by calling 403-343-1611, or 
online at www.pregnancycare.ca/christmas-musical

TABITHA LADIES FELLOWSHIP
Monday, November 28, 10am-2pm, Fireside Room

This is our Christmas Potluck day! We will break from 
our project work at 12pm for lunch. Please bring a salad 

or a dessert to share. Beverages will be provided.

CHRISTMAS CARE FUND
There is great need over the Christmas holidays for 

financial and hamper requests in our church and 
community. If you would like to donate specifically to 

this, please mark "Care Fund" on your offering. 
Thank you!


